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1. DGS is currently in the process of reviewing FY26 programs:
▪ Wor-Wic Maintenance Building Renovation Expansion
▪ Allegany College Renovation of Workforce and Development Center
▪ Chesapeake College Queen Anne’s Technical Building

2. Also, in the DGS queue for review:
• Hagerstown #478 95% CDs
• Hagerstown #482 50% CDs
• PGCC #468 Dukes Student Center SDs.

3. We are up to date on closeouts and waiting for one college to submit the necessary paperwork.

4. Please submit the first CPE once your local share has been met, along with a spreadsheet 
summarizing all the information. Additional CPEs are expected quarterly thereafter. DGS 
appreciates your cooperation and the college's adherence to timely submissions as we continue to 
perfect the process, maintain a high standard of service, and guarantee the college receives 
payment as quickly as possible.

DGS and MHEC will be reaching out to colleges if the need arises.


